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From: Lewis, David 
Sent: Werln•><rlPtv. March 17, 2010 11:34 AM 
To: 
Cc: 

O'Reilly, Thomas; 
Subject: RE: SAR Push from ISE-SAR Shared Space to eGuardian 

My fault for not clarifying. We did send the files as you stated, but there was some ingest problems. Those have been 
corrected and we are looking to send additional files as part of the test. 

David 

Thanks David -
I under the Impression from email communications that SS test files from FL, Miami-Dade, NY and VA have already been 
submitted and the testing was completed on this push to eGuardian from shared space In mid January. If testing is 
complete and functionally this "push" has been shown to work, I would think we are at the stage to discuss the policy 
Issues that have been raised. If this testing is not complete, let me know. 

From: Lewis, David [mallto:Davld.P.Lewis@usdoj.gov] 
sent: March 17, 2010 10:02 AM 
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David 

I think we need to have some discussion and structured guidance If not consensus on this Issue before we pull the trigger. 

Hi Everyone, 

Hope you are all well. As you all know, we are in the process o.f finalizing the electronic push .from the Shared Space to 
eGuardian. 

As part o.f this, we would like to have each NSI participating site to nominate a person that will be responsible .for 
pushing any SARs that each NSI participant wants to share with eGuardlan. It is important that the person that Is 
nominated has a valid LEO emallld. 

If you could send the name of the person from your site who would be the person to push the SARs to eGuardian and 
the LEO email id .for that person, I would greatly appreciate it. If we could have this information by the beginning of next 
week, I would greatly appreciate it. 
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If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact David Lewis,- or myself. Thank you for your 
continued support. 

Thanks, -
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